
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
27th April 2022 

Ribble Food Bank Trip 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
As part of Citizenship we are looking at charities, foodbanks and current affairs. On Monday 9th 
May 2022, Ribble will have the opportunity to visit EIC Icare Foodbank, Oldham. 
 
At the Foodbank, the students in Ribble will have the opportunity to make up food parcels, have a 
tour around the centre and also have a tour around the centre’s Mosque.  
 
The visit will be during the school day, so pupils will travel to and from the school as normal.  
 
If your son/daughter has a school dinner, school will provide them with a packed lunch but please 
send in a refillable drinks bottle so your son/daughter can have regular drinks throughout the day.   
 
Please complete and return the slip below. If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate 

to contact me. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
M.Akhtar 
Class Teacher 
 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Food bank Trip – Ribble  
 
 

Pupil Name: _________________________________________________________ 
 
 I give permission for my son / daughter to attend the Foodbank trip on Monday 9th May 

2022 
 
 I confirm that my son/ daughter medical details have not changed since completing the 

medical form in July/September 2021. 
 
 
Signed: ________________________________ Date: __________________ 

 


